Board of Directors
District 5970

The Stewardship Committee has written the attached Stewardship Committee report as required by the District Grant Management Handbook and Rotary International.

As DRFCC for 21-22, 22-23, and 23-24, I am required to present a written report for any corrective actions needed.  No corrective actions were recommended by the Committee for 21-22 or 23-24, but for 22-23, Linn County did not submit receipts with their final report.  They have been notified and asked for them.

Yours in Rotary Service


John Wasta, DRFCC (2021 – 2024)
District 5970
